
Deerfield Beach Middle School 

Athletics

 “I am IB, We are IB” 

Dear Parents and Students, 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to Deerfield Beach Middle School 
for the new school year. 

During the school year, there are many sports that your child can take part in. 
Deerfield Beach MS has been extremely successful in interscholastic sports over 
the past years. 

All children interested in being part of a school team, must submit all 
paperwork, including proof of a current physical Doctors visit must take place 
after July 1st.  before being allowed to attend tryouts for any sport.  The 
Physical Examination form has to have the Doctors stamp on it. 

All forms must be submitted on the website www.registermyathlete.com. 

Please visit this site, register your child, print forms and then upload the 
completed forms to the website. Every time you submit a form, I receive it and 
will approve it if it is submitted correctly. If it’s not complete, it will be rejected 
and I will let you know what you need to do to correct it before you resubmit. 
Once you are completely registered and all forms are submitted correctly, you 
will receive notification. This is necessary once per a school year, regardless of the 
number of teams your child tries out for. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at school 
(754 )322-3300. 

We look forward to seeing and working with your child this school year.

Carol Cannariato 

Jr. Bucks Athletic Director 

http://www.registermyathlete.com/

